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Phone Systems Down at GERS Office on St. Thomas  
 

 Please be advised that the Government Employees’ Retirement System (GERS) general phone 
line at the St. Thomas office (340-776-7703), is currently operating with limited access. GERS is 
working with Viya to rectify the problem. GERS will notify the public once Viya is able to restore 
the main phone line.  

In the meantime, if you have any immediate questions or concerns, call us during business 
hours at 340-718-5480, or email us at customercare@usvigers.com.  

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.  
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